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2023 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood
March 11, 2023

To: All Competitors
Subject: Novice Briefing & Dent Co. Road Reminder

The following drivers and co-drivers have been identified as novices for the 2023 Rally in the 100 Acre
Wood. They must attend the Novice Briefing.

Competitor Name Car Number Competitor Name Car Number
Randall Short 16 Peter Pulizzi 314
Eric Dieterich 33 Allan Bolido 419
Tevfik Peker 86 Shawn Silewski 596
Matt Soriano 86 John Farrow 711
Sean Donnelly 126 Michael Farrow 711
Jeffrey Lantz 126 Weston Davis 787
Elizabeth Austin 161 Andrew Rausch 897

If you do not believe you are a novice as defined by ARA RCR 2.4.2 or will have issues attending, please

contact Preston Osborn at preston@ara-rally.com.

The Novice Briefing will be conducted via Microsoft Teams on Monday, March 13 at 7:00PM CDT. Expect
the briefing to take approximately an hour and a half. Link to join the meeting: LINK

A reminder to competitors of recce instruction 2 on page 14 of 21 in the suggested Recce Route Book:
All travel on Dent County Rd 5550 is prohibited. See map segment below:

Travel

Prohibited

Thank you,
John Huebbe
Clerk of the Course



